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Weekly Newsletter 
Week ending Friday 17th September 2021 
 
 
As we come to the end of the week we want to say well done to both year R classes who have 
completed their second week at Bromstone and enjoyed their first school lunch. Next week they 
will be with us for full days! 
 
We are so excited to announce that after 18 months of not having any sporting fixtures with other 
schools, our year 5/6 football team are going to a local football tournament. What wonderful news, 
good luck to the team! 
 
Our Extra -Curricular clubs are up and running, the children are back to enjoying a variety of clubs 
which is great to see. There is now a signing up sheet for each club online at 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk. 
 If you can’t access this please contact the office by emailing hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
You need to sign your child up for the clubs they want to attend in order for them to be on the 
register, and be accepted at the club. 
 
Please click the link below and scroll down to School Clubs for the list of extra-curricular clubs. If 
your child is attending a sports club that is not on their PE day please send them in with their PE 
kit to change in to. 
 
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/key-information/#:~:text=%EE%80%8B-,Key%20Information,-
Home%20About%20Us  
 
The above link will also take you to the correct page to view our school dinner menu, scroll down 
to find Autumn Term Dinner Menu. 
 
 
A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. As of next week, we will be promptly shutting the 
gates at 8.50am. Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
 
Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the 
school car park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at 
Breakfast Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoneyco.uk. 
It can no longer be booked via the office. 
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Children will continue to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit. PE days are as 
follows: 
 
Monday: Year 1 
Tuesday: Year 3 
Wednesday: Year 4 
Thursday: Year 2 and Year 5 
Friday: Year 6 
 
 
This morning one of our parents parked their car across someone’s driveway. The owner of the 
driveway was unable to leave their house to travel to work all of the time that the car was parked 
there. This is extremely inappropriate and disrespectful. Please can we ask that you park your car 
with consideration to others. A member of staff will politely ask you to move your car if it is causing 
a problem. 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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